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Reciprocity with the State of Minnesota 

 

 

In the Board Meeting of July 16, 2014, the State of Arizona Board of Chiropractic 

Examiners reviewed the licensure requirements in the State of Minnesota and has deemed them 

to be substantially equivalent to the State of Arizona’s and voted to approve Licensure by 

Reciprocity between the two states. This reciprocal relationship means that the State of 

Minnesota may grant licensure to Doctors of Chiropractic who hold a current license by 

examination in the State of Arizona.  

 

The State of Minnesota page can be found here to help answer any questions about being 

licensed by Reciprocity with Arizona.  

 

If you wish to apply for licensure by Reciprocity please review the Chiropractic 

Licensing Information and request your application by mail. With your request please provide a 

check or money order for $10.  

 

 

http://mn.gov/health-licensing-boards/chiropractic-examiners/formsandfaqs/faqs.jsp
https://d3hmm3p24s7woa.cloudfront.net/sites/default/files/documents/files/geninfo.pdf
https://d3hmm3p24s7woa.cloudfront.net/sites/default/files/documents/files/geninfo.pdf

